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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
UNIVERSITY AND HOSPITAL PARKING MEASURES 
PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDERS 
 
The purpose of this letter is to make residents and businesses more aware of proposals to 
introduce Traffic Regulation Orders in their locality. It is additional to the notification which is 
legally required and laid down by statutory procedures. With this in mind a copy of a Public 
Notice indicating the Council’s proposals is reproduced on the reverse side of this 
letter and I would draw your attention to its contents. 
 
Full details of these proposals are in the draft Orders which, together with the plans and a 
statement of the Council’s reasons for the proposals, will be made available on request. 
(Contact Natalia Haberko email: transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk; postal address:  
1 Lancaster Circus Queensway, PO Box 14438, Birmingham, B2 2JE or view on website: 
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/universityandhospitalparking/). 
 
Copies of this letter will be delivered to frontagers directly affected by the proposals. 
Meanwhile, to ensure that these measures are made known to all parties who may be 
affected by them, i.e. landlords, owners, freeholders etc., I would be grateful if you could 
bring the contents of this letter to the attention of any persons with an interest in your 
property. 
 
There was an error on the original notice, with Merryfield Grove listed as Merryfield 
Drive. This has been corrected on the reverse side and your attention is drawn to it. 
Any objections to the Orders should be submitted by 13th September 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Stephen Pritchett 
Traffic Regulation Order Services 
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